
Name of the Event: Report on the Campus Recruitment Drive 2024 

 

Organized by: Placement and Career Guidance Cell, St. Joseph's College 

 

Date: June 10th to 12th, 2024 

 

Aim of the Programme: The aim of the Campus Recruitment Drive 2024 was to provide aspiring 
graduates with opportunities to begin their careers by facilitating interactions with top companies 
and securing job placements. 

 

Invited: Final year students from any stream. 

 

Number of Participants: 135 

 

Number of Volunteers: 30 

 

Number of Resource Persons: 14 

 

Number of Faculty: 15 

 

Report on the Campus Recruitment Drive 2024 Held on 10th to 12th June, 2024: The Campus 
Recruitment Drive 2024 at St. Joseph's College, organized by the Placement and Career Guidance 
Cell, was held from June 10th to 12th, 2024. This three-day event, starting at 9:00 am each day, 
provided an excellent platform for aspiring graduates to launch their professional careers. 

 

A significant number of students participated in the event, with over 100 attendees from St. Joseph's 
College and various other institutions such as Darjeeling Government College, Siliguri College, and 
Salesian College. The event saw active participation from several prestigious organizations, including 
Avsar Ventures, Wipro, Silaris, Rocksport, Emporium, Talent Corner, and Tech Mahindra. 

 

The event was meticulously organized, with a detailed schedule ensuring smooth interactions 
between recruiters and students. The companies conducted competitive interview assessments, 
including aptitude tests, group discussions, and personal interviews, to select the best candidates for 
various job roles. 

 



Key Points: 

The event was flawlessly organized by the college administration, resulting in a seamless experience 
for both recruiters and students. Dedicated volunteers from the second and fourth semesters played 
a crucial role in managing registrations, guiding participants, and assisting company representatives. 

 

Students appreciated the experience and the opportunity to interact with recruiters, gaining valuable 
insights into the corporate world and HR processes. Volunteers highlighted the event's positive 
impact on their communication skills and overall experience. Alumni noted the exceptional support 
provided by teachers during the event. 

16 students have received offer letters till now from various companies and more are to receive in 
the coming days. 

 

Conclusion: 

The Campus Recruitment Drive 2024 at St. Joseph's College was a resounding success. It provided a 
solid platform for students to begin their professional journeys, facilitating numerous job 
placements. The event highlighted the significance of such initiatives in bridging the gap between 
academia and industry. Positive feedback from both students and participating companies 
demonstrates the drive's success in meeting its goals, setting a high standard for future recruitment 
events. 

 

Overall, the Campus Recruitment Drive 2024 exemplified how well-organized events can significantly 
impact students' career prospects, fostering an environment of learning, collaboration, and 
professional growth. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


